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Hello Everybody,

Hope this finds all of you happy and busy.

We are fine and the Lord has blessed us with another good year.

The children are growing up so very fast. They are each so very busy and it keeps
us busy keeping up with them.

December 20 is our Choir program and Barbara and Mary are in the Children’s
Choir. Then on Dec. 27 we have our Church School program and here they are all
involved in one way or another.

The children get out of school on the 22nd and go back January 4. Bob still has one
weeks vacation coming, so he will be home between the holidays.

We expect to have Arts and Elsa here on Christmas Day, and Bob’s family will
probably be getting together on the 27th.

Bob enjoyed seeing all our California relatives during the past year. Thank you for
what you did for him. He expects to be in Mobile, Alabama two or three weeks in
January.

We have had some snow so far, but most of it is gone now. The weather is quite
pleasant right now. | would like it to stay this way. | don’t mind winter if the cars start
and driving isn’t too bad.

We aren’t through Christmas shopping yet. Hope to finish in the next few days. We
will probably put up our tree next week end. Bob made a real pretty decoration for our
fireplace. Wish you could see it.

Hope you have a Blessed Holiday Season.
Lorraine



